
Kigeli V of Rwanda 

August 27, 2015 

To H.R.H. Crown Prince Nugzar Bagrationi-Gruzinski of Georgia: 

On behalf of H.M. King Kigeli V of Rwanda, in my role as Secretary General of the King 

Kigeli V Foundation, His Majesty extends his congratulations to H.R.H. Crown Prince 

Nugzar Bagrationi-Gruzinski of Georgia for his important visit to His All Holiness, 

Bartholomew I, Archbishop of Constantinople, New Rome, and Ecumenical Patriarch.  His 

Majesty also extends all good wishes to the Royal House of Georgia in celebration of this 

happy occasion, which was attended chiefly by His All Holiness the Patriarch of 

Constantinople but also by members of the Orthodox Holy Synod and by the Consuls of the 

Republics of Georgia and Greece.  In the spirit of ecumenical harmony and Christian 

goodwill, His Majesty celebrates this visit and wishes continued success upon the Royal 

House of Georgia. 

Respectfully yours, 

Guye W. Pennington 

Secretary General 


